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CALL TO ORDER 

BELMONT SELECT BOARD MEETING 

REMOTE MEETING 

AUGUST 2, 2021 

7:00 PM 

A meeting of the Select Board was called to order at 7:00 pm by Chair Adam Dash. Vice Chair Roy 

Epstein and Select Board member Mark Paolillo were present, along with Town Administrator Patrice 

Garvin, Assistant Town Administrator Jon Marshall, Director of Community Development Glenn Clancy 

and Director of DPW Jay Marcotte. 

[Dash announced that today's meeting and all future meetings will be held on Zoom due to the Delta 

variant. He also announced that the Belmont Media contract discussion will be tabled for a future 

meeting.] 

COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Beech St. Events: 

• Piano and Violin Concert on August 3rd at 1:15 pm.

• Summer BBQ on August 4th at noon with musical entertainment.

• Summertime Carnival Treats with Roberta Hing on Wed. August 11th from 1 pm - 2pm. Cost is 

$10.

• Preserve Your Garden Tomatoes with Therapy Tomatoes held on August 13th at 10 am. Cost is 

$10.

Contact the Beech St. Center at 617-993-2976 for more information or to register for events. 

• Paolillo made a statement that there was a violent attack on a resident of our community. He

has heard from the Human Rights Committee that there have been other incidents in Town and

schools directed toward our residents. He said the Select Board condemns violence and

discrimination in our Town and stated that criminal acts will be prosecuted. Dash said there will

be a community forum in the future to air issues about these human rights issues.

Other event reminders: 

• Public Forum on Tanks at DPW on August 3rd at 7 pm (remote).

• Public Forum on August 13th at 7 pm on the use of Federal Aid money (remote)

• Purple Heart Ceremony will be held this Saturday.

TOWN ADMINISTRATOR'S REPORT 

a. Light on Goden St.

Garvin said that she has been getting calls about the light on Goden St. and the Middle and High School 

building project. She said she has been talking to the Chair of the High School Building Committee and 

they are working to convene a public meeting to discuss the issue. 
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